
LEGAL NOTICE  
VILLAGE OF FAYETTEVILLE 

 
A public hearing will be held Monday, April 22, 2024 to discuss the views of the Village 
of Fayetteville community for the submission of a request for funding a Community 
Development Block Grant Program. The hearing will begin at or after 6:00pm on the 
above date, in the Meeting Room of the Fayetteville Municipal Building, 425 East 
Genesee Street, Fayetteville, NY. Written comments concerning the proposed plan will 
be accepted at the Office of the Village Clerk, 425 East Genesee Street, Fayetteville, 
NY until the day of the hearing.  
 
By Order of the Village of Fayetteville 
Board of Trustees 
Lorie C. Corsette, Village Clerk 
 
Dated : April 2, 2024 

 

 


